
CES CARLINE

Hello CES Families!  We are off to a great start with lots of amazing things
happening at school with our Awesome Eaglets!  An area of concern that we

have heard relates to the volume of cars in the AM carline.  With 800 students
and lots of car riders, we recognize the challenge that exists each morning as we

start our day.  To address the concern we are sharing a few helpful reminders
and a new option for PK and K students and their siblings.

STARTING OUR DAY WITH THE THREE Rs
Everyday, our Eaglets are reminded of the three Rs at Chapin Elementary. Let’s
start our day being Respectful, Responsible, and Ready to Learn! Eddie Eaglet
says that all students should have their bookbag, water bottle, and other items

gathered and ready to go when it is time to exit the vehicle.



AM CAR LINE
All vehicles should be prepared to unload in the drop-off area, which extends
from the end of the carline canopy to the point where the sidewalk meets the

grassy area.  This carline is an option for ALL students. This expectation will be
adjusted during times of inclement weather.



NEW PK AND K DROP OFF OPTION
NEW! At 7:20 am each morning, or after all buses have left campus, the CES
bus loop will be opened for car drop-off for PK and Kindergarten students and

their siblings only. The main car line is still an option if preferred, or before 7:20.
Families who have a CES PK and/or Kindergarten student may also drop off their

CIS student in this line.  Please always wait until all buses have cleared.  No
vehicle should pass around a parked school bus at any time.

PM DISMISSAL
PM Dismissal procedures will remain the same.  Our families are doing a great
job of ensuring that car tags are visible and that vehicles are ready to pick up

students and proceed forward.


